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CASA DEL OSO – PUMP NO. 1 REPLACEMENT 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Casa Del Oso Pump Station Pump No. 1 Replacement 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Casa Del Oso Pump Station Site Overview 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Existing Valve Vault to be Replaced 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PROJECT LOCATION: 
 
Laguna Hills 
 
PROJECT SCOPE: 
 
The Casa Del Oso Pump Station Pump No. 1 Replacement 
project will replace the existing Pump No. 1 and associated 
piping, valves, and appurtenances. 
 
Construction documents were prepared by Lee & Ro, Inc. 
  
PROJECT DETAILS: 
 

• Contract Award - 05/09/2019 
• Construction Amount - $205,625 
• Percentage Constructed - 0% 
• Estimated Completion - February 2020 

 
NOTES: 
 
Construction is anticipated to begin in November. 
  
  
 
 


